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Children break up for Summer holidays at the end of the day 

Year 6 Enterprise 

 

We want to say a HUGE thank you to all our amazing 
families at Brook who supported the Year 6 children 
with their Enterprise projects by purchasing their 

products. 

Year 6 all worked very hard on planning, researching, 
marketing and making their  

final products and we had some lovely feedback from 
parents too! A special thank you to the year 6  

parents, I know that you all worked very hard behind 
the scenes too and contributed a lot in order to  

support your children - we really appreciate this! 

 

The grand total that the children earned collectively was £1309. This is amazing! 

 

Even though the trip was already booked before they started their project, costs 
are always rising, and unfortunately this profit won’t stretch to cover the cost of 

the entire morning for their chosen activity, travel and lunch; however, Mrs  
Fellows has kindly agreed for school to subsidise the rest! 

 

The children have learnt a lot from this experience and thoroughly enjoyed it - 
thank you again for your support! 

Miss Hughes and Mrs Irwin  

 

 

 

Your child was sent home this week with a plastic cup to fill with all the goodies you 
can. These cups will be sold at our Brookfest event, so we would be grateful for 

your help.  

Ideas for what you and your child could put in the cup: 

• Sweets (WRAPPED SWEETS ONLY) 

• Toys 

• Toiletries 

• Anything you can think of suitable 

If they could be wrapped with clear cellophane too, this would be really helpful. 
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We are excited to let you know that this year’s Brookfest Raffle tickets will be 
available to purchase online via ParentPay - no more paper tickets to worry 

about!  

By moving to ParentPay, we’re making the process quicker, easier and more  
environmentally friendly. Once you've purchased your raffle entries, your tickets 
will be automatically entered into the draw - no need to return slips or keep track 

of physical tickets. 

 

How it works: 

• Log into your parent pay account. 

• Select the “Brookfest Raffle tickets” item. 

• Choose how many tickets you would like to purchase 

• Once paid, your entries will be recorded and included in the prize draw. 

 

Tickets are just £1 each, and all proceeds go directly to supporting our stu-
dents. We’ve got some fantastic prizes lined up this year, so don’t miss your 

chance to win! 

 

First prize is £100 cash! 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and good luck! 

 

 

 

Every year we kindly ask for donations to support our Brookfest Summer Fair.  

This year we are looking for: 

Monday 7th July - Toiletries  

Tuesday 8th July - Bottles 

Wednesday 9th July - Toiletries and bottles 

 

As a thank you for your donations there will be a Mufti Day on Thursday 10th July. 

Please note this is the only Mufti Day for Brookfest. 
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Pupil Achievements 

Well done to Amelia, Queenie and 
Evie in Year 1 for performing in their 

performing arts show 
 ‘Dare to dream Jr’! 

Well done to Peyton in Year 3 for 
completing the 5km muddy runner 
and raising over £300 for Cancer  

Research! 

Well done to Priya in Year 2 
for achieving her 50 meters 

swimming award! 

Well done to Florence in Reception 
for completing her first set of 
dance exams and achieving the 

second highest scores in her class! 



Page 5/5 

 

 

 

 

 

** Please ensure you have an updated agreements form  
completed ** 

https://forms.office.com/e/V2Sw2WJSHb 

Brook Buddies runs every morning and evening. Why not 
join us for  breakfast or some after school fun?           

Our session times & prices are below:       
                                                                                                                             

Breakfast club: 

8:00am–8:45am - £3.50 

Afterschool club: 

3:20pm–5:45pm - £8.00 

 

All bookings must be made by Thursday of the week  
before you require childcare.  

Please note: (Summary from Brook School policy)                                                                              
Parents should collect their child promptly at the end of a  
session otherwise you will be charged a fee of £10.00 to 
cover staff costs if they are more than 10 minutes late.  
If this situation arises more than three times in one term, 

their child’s place at Brook Buddies may be forfeited! 

 

This week in Buddies has been a hot one. We have 
enjoyed playing outdoors when it went a little 
cooler. Indoors we have enjoyed playing hair-

dressers, we have dressed up and played lots of 
games. 

*Can we remind parents that afterschool club will 
be closed on Thursday 10th July due to  

Brookfest. 

We also close at 4:45 on Friday 18th July. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Makaton – Sign of the week 

 

 
 
 

Rec B 90.8 

Rec R 91.38 

1D 85.83 

1H 94.4 

2C 97.33 

2T 95 

3F 92.33 

3S 97.14 

4HD 94.14 

4W 98.62 

5I 92 

5SW 92.07 

6AH 94.33 

6E 95.67 

School  

Total 

93.47 

Target  97% 

Last weeks  
attendance 

 

4W were the  
highest attendees in 
KS2 and 2C were 
the highest in KS1 

Fruit 


